
 

OPT-OUT OF RELEASE OF STUDENT PUBLICITY /INFORMATION  

Parents/guardians should only complete this form if they do not want photos or information shared about their child.  

Otherwise, please disregard.  If restriction is desired, please submit this form to hjenkins@rappahannockschools.us or to 

the School Board Office at 6 Schoolhouse Rd., Washington, VA 22747.  This form must be submitted annually to keep the 

restriction active.   

 

Student Publicity/ Information Opt-Out for SY 25-26 

_____ Please do not publically recognize my child for awards or release their name, photo, or other student 

information. 

Checking this box restricts your child’s name, photo and directory information from being published in staff-produced 

district and school newsletters and publications (including events, activities, programs); recognition; public display of 

artwork with student name; honor roll and graduation lists; district/school websites and social media; district/school 

photos and video; school-related articles; yearbook. 

 

If no documentation is on file, it will be assumed that permission to release of information has been granted.   

 

Please be aware that ensuring student privacy is not possible at school or district-related public performances or 

athletic/activities events where cameras are permitted. The school or district may film games and other events 

afterschool, and other students, parents, community members, and news media may record/photograph/film at events 

and publicly share this information. By choosing to have their children participate in such activities and programs, 

parents/guardians are agreeing to this condition.  

 

SIGN AND RETURN ONLY IF YOU ARE OPTING OUT. 

 

Student Name:____________________________________________ Grade Level:___________  Date:_______ 

 

Student Name:____________________________________________ Grade Level:___________  Date:_______ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of parent/guardian or signature of student if 18 years of age or older. 

 

Please return form by Friday, August 29, 2025 by email to hjenkins@rappahannockschools.us or to the School Board 

Office. 
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